
Disco October 2023
Food and Drink 



The PTA will be selling a variety of food and drink at the disco. The 
PTA have provided allergen information for loosely packed sweet 
bags, rainbow belts and candy cables. Please review the allergen 
information as appropriate for your child. Please have a discussion 
with your child in advance of the disco as to what food/drink they can 
purchase from the disco. 

PTA volunteers in the tuck shop will not be able to give advice to your 
child about what they can purchase from the tuck shop. A copy of this 
booklet will be available in the tuck shop if your child wants to see it. 
A copy will also be available at the entrance to the disco and by email 
for any parent who requests it in advance. 



The PTA will be selling the following:

• Drink – water, blackcurrant and apple fruit shoot and orange fruit shoot

• Crisps – Space Raiders – beef, pickled onion and spicy BBQ

• Hot dogs in bread buns (with optional ketchup) 

• Cadbury Freddo

• Cadbury Freddo Caramel

• Cadbury Buttons 

• Swizzels Rainbow Drops 

• Sweet bags – loosely packed – see below for list of ingredients in the loosely packed sweet bags

• Rainbow belts – loosely packed separately to the sweet bags – see below for list of ingredients in the belts

• Giant fruit candy cables – loose – see below for list of ingredients in the cables



Candy Cables 



Rainbow Belt



Sweet bags for October 
Disco 2023 

These sweet bags have been made up from loose sweets from the 
following tubs. The ingredients on the sweet tubs do not list any 

allergens in any of the loose sweets included in the bags.  The bags were 
put together in a house which is not free from allergens. Gloves were 

worn whilst putting together the bags. 












